 
Ms. Burdick requested the following information regarding agenda item PD3 - Lawful Permanent Residency for International Employees

(LPR):

 Request:     Please be prepared to clarify why this cannot be done in-house.
Response:   The process for permanent residency requires an expert-in-field as it relates to immigration law.  Immigration Law is such a specialized area; currently, we do not have an attorney that specializes in that area.  Therefore, it would require that we go to outside counsel.
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